## John F Kennedy High School Bands

Walter Avellaneda, Director 3000 Bellmore Avenue Bellmore, NY 11710 516-992-1441 wavellaneda@bellmore-merrick.k12.ny.us

March 16, 2015

Dear Parents of the Boston, MA Band Trip,

We have entered the final stages of planning our trip- time has flown! I am writing to inform you that on

## March 26, 2015 at 6:00p.m.

I will be holding the required meeting for all parents involved in the upcoming band trip to Boston, MA on April 17-19. The meeting will be held in the band room and last approximately half an hour. For this meeting it is mandatory that at least one parent is representing their child. At this meeting you will be given a final itinerary with all contact information, an overview of the rules and regulations and we will address any questions that you might have. Mr. Jon LaRochester, Assistant Principal, will also be on hand to answer any additional questions or concerns you may have.

Due to the importance of this meeting, your child's participation will be jeopardized if you cannot attend. The district requires parents to attend this kind of meeting before your child embarks on an overnight trip. If there is a circumstance beyond your control and you cannot attend, a meeting must be arranged with me *prior* to March 26th. Please understand that due to my teaching duties, I do not have many extra meeting times during the day, it would be very helpful if everyone could attend.

Thank you for your time and I look forward to seeing you on March 26<sup>th</sup> in the band room.

Sincerely,

Walter Avellaneda